
Comment from Andrew Binning 

Posted by the National Highway Traffic Safety Administration on Mar 14, 2022 

Cameras allow an augmented field of view that can eliminate blind spots. They also allow higher 

fuel economy due to reduced drag on the vehicle. 

This should be an option on all vehicles. 
 


